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Good morning, 
 
I believe animals in circuses, whether exotic or domestic, are very well cared-for.  They are a 
source of happiness for their circus owners and workers and a great source of happiness for 
those attending the circus.  
They have strict rules governing them and always go above and beyond what is required by law.  
They are no different to household pets who love to learn a few commands. All training is done 
with treats, the same as household pets. The circus is the most open  of all owners of animals. 
They are on display at all times. Anyone can visit the circus and see the animals. 
 
I trust that animals in the circus will continue to delight children of all ages for many years to 
come. 
 
Thank you 


